
The 2025 State Compliance Supplement:  
Juvenile Crime Prevention Program GOV-5 

 is not currently available.  For guidance on auditing this 
program, please contact: 

 
Ms. Lisa Partin,  
Program Assistant Department of Public Safety 
4212 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-4212 
(919) 324-6398 
lisa.partin@ncdps.gov 
 
Once this State Compliance Supplement is available, it will 

be posted at this link. 
Users of the State Compliance Supplements are to use 
the supplements posted on this website in accordance 

with NC G.S. §159-34(c). 
OMB has issued a federal Compliance Supplement for this 

program and it should be used in conjunction with the 
State Compliance Supplement.  It can be obtained by 
going to the Section A link at the State Compliance 

Supplement webpage. 
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